
 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE 

SECRETARY  

Reminder:  Due must be 

paid in order to gain 

access to the Lodge.  If 

your door entry access 

code doesn't work, you did 

not pay your dues by April 

1, 2024.  The bartenders 

will be checking ALL 

Membership cards.  Please 

support all the great work 

we do for the community 

and our Committees.  

Don’t lose out on the great 

events we have. 

 

Thank you! 

Barbara (Babs) Derasmo 


